


and return to me, as soon as you are able - We need these for the Cabinet
appointment paper.  Thank you very much.
Next steps are to put the appointment paper through Cabinet next Monday, and
we anticipate that Ministers will want to make an announcement on Advisory
Group members shortly afterwards.
If you’d like to discuss anything, or think of any further questions, please give
me a call.
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